

2019-09-30 CVC Meeting Minutes

Attendees

1. [Lincoln Lavoie](#)
2. [Rabi Abdel](#)
3. [Bryan Whittle](#)
4. [Davide Cherubini](#)
5. [Fernando Oliveira](#)
6. [Mark Shostak](#)
7. [Atul Purohit](#)
8. [Susan Mangini](#)
9. [Tapio Tallgren](#)
10. [Trevor Lovett](#)
11. [Patric](#)
12. [Steven stark](#)
13. [Steven Wright](#)
14. [Ryan Hallahan](#)

Outstanding Action Items

Task report

Looking good, no incomplete tasks.

Agenda

- Task report
- [Minutes](#)
- [Hacking Track & Plugfest Planning](#)
- [OVP Release Planning](#)
- [HEAT VNF Validation Updates](#)
- [TOSCA VNF Validation Updates](#)
- Any other business

Minutes

Hacking Track & Plugfest Planning

- Presented to the board, board feedback was positive, but also also for consideration of CNFs or similar.
- Webinar planned for October 22.

OVP Release Planning

- Release gates have been documented here [OVP 2019.12](#)
- ☒ Lincoln Lavoie to work with the Dovetail team to fill up the NFVI release info for OVP 2019.12
- ☒ Rabi Abdel to work with the TOSCA team to fill up the NFVI TOSCA release info for OVP 2019.12

HEAT VNF Validation Updates

- No specific discussion points for this meeting.

TOSCA VNF Validation Updates

- During the ONS EU 2019 event, some discussions around results format, the team agreed they will adopt the same results output format already agreed by HEAT / Dovetail, captured here: <https://wiki.opnfv.org/display/dovetail/Results+Requirements+of+OVP+Portal>

Any other business

- Group would like more lead time on input to the LFN board from the CVC